
 

Starting July 1, 2009,  
Emergency Assistance (EA) will be  
managed by the Department of Housing  
and Community Development (DHCD). 
 

♦These changes will not affect your benefits. 

♦You can still visit DTA local offices for help with family 
emergency shelter.   

♦When you go to your DTA office, tell the  
receptionist if you would like to see your DTA 
case manager (SNAP, TAFDC, EAEDC,  
Employment Services), your DHCD homeless  
coordinator (shelter), or both. 

♦DTA will still offer SNAP (formerly Food Stamps), 
TAFDC, EAEDC, and Employment Services.    

 

Questions? 
Ask your DTA case manager or  
call Recipient Services at 1-800-445-6604. 

Are you homeless 
or having problems 
with your housing? 


